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Dear Parents/Guardians:

On behalf of the staff at E.C.C.S., I would like to take this opportunity to wish each and everyone a very
Happy New Year! We look forward to your continued support in 2010 as we work together to create a vibrant,
faith-filled learning community! A special thank you as well to all our community partners who work
collaboratively with us to ensure an optimum learning environment at E.C.C.S.

January is upon us and, once again, much is happening here at E.C.C.S.  Please see the reverse side of this
newsletter to view all of the calendar details! Also, listed below are a number of information items:

Beginning this month, Student Council is also preparing a Student Newsletter to help keep the student body
informed of upcoming events. All newsletters and most correspondence can soon be downloaded from our
Board website. Simply add www.ncdsb.on.ca to your favourites, click on Our Catholic Schools and select
E.C.C.S.!

Our next Catholic Parent Council meeting will take place on Thursday, January 7th  at 7:00 p.m. in the staff
room. All parents are welcome!

New Year’s Mass with Father John will take place on Thursday, January 14th at 10:30 a.m. in the gym. All are
welcome!

JK Registration for September 2010 will take place on Monday, January 18th from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.
If you, or someone you know, has a child born in the year 2006 and would like further details, please contact
the school. 

Our Mother of Perpetual Help Parish will host its monthly Snack and Yack on Sunday, January 24th after
9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. masses. The O.M.P.H. Family Committee will also be hosting a Family Fun Day
from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. at E.C.C.S. in the gym. Please join us!

Family Literacy Day 2010 takes place on Wednesday, January 27th. Please see the attached brochure for
some Fun Family Literacy Activities. More information is to follow!

Our “Soup’s On!” -  E.C.C.S. Family Fun Night will take place on Tuesday, January 26th.  Proceeds will go
towards the Biker’s Reunion. Students will also have the opportunity to order or purchase School Spirit
Wear! (T-Shirts, Sweaters, and Long Sleeved Shirts).

Friday, January 29th  is a Professional Development Day. There are no classes.

Finally, congratulations to Mr. Roland Langlois, winner of the Grade 8 Computer Draw for a lap top and
printer. Many thanks to all who purchased tickets in support of our grade eight students. A special
thank you also to Mikrolink Computers for their very generous donation!

                                                                            
                                                                                                        L. Hurtubise, Principal


